
 

Improve Your 

Stream 

Crossing  

Funding is available to help make improvements on private lands. 

If you have a stream crossing please contact us for a free,  
no obligation assessment of your culvert.  

 

 Contact Frank Corey at Whatcom Conservation District 

(360) 526-2381 x131 or (360) 410-6864 (cell) fcorey@whatcomcd.org 

Culverts placed in streams for driveways, farm 

roads or forest roads may also function as 

barriers to fish passage.   Salmon, Steelhead 

and other anadromous fish species need 

quality upstream habitat to spawn and grow.   

Some indications that a culvert is a barrier 

include: 

¶ Excessive water surface drop 

¶ High velocity through culvert 

¶ Shallow water in culvert 

¶ Obstructions 
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